
March 2022 

 

Hello All  

Hope you and your families are keeping well and safe during these trying pandemic times.   

       For those of you who don’t know me I’ve been a Member of CUSW since 2007 which is the best decision of my 

career!  I am proud to call CUSW home and have made very many friends during my career.  It is a pleasure to be a 

part of a Membership making decisions for Members to better our quality of life with our family while earning a 

great living.   Definitely an important part to our existence as a membership and I am proud to have the privilege of 

participating in those decisions.  CUSW not only has great impact on our family life but in our communities as well.   

Building great communities within ourselves as well as in the vast organizations we participate in for the greater 

good builds “trust”, within our communities as well as each other. 

    I have been participating as the Committee Chair of the Values & Beliefs Committee for the better part of my 

career since joining CUSW.  In addition to this, for the last 3 years I have participated on the Training Trust 

Committee working with our investors and the rest of the team, ensuring our money works for our greater good.   

Working together with my colleges has been an asset to me and I have learned a lot.  As a Values and Beliefs 

contributor we launched the Roles of Advocates and Human Rights Reps to further aid our Members to a 

successful, respectful, healthy minded workplace and within our non workplace activities collectively.   

     I have been fortunate to attend 3 of our conventions where we see first hand the democratic processes 

necessary to have a great functioning Union.  Participating in this process is quite an adventure of knowledge 

which will contribute to me being an asset to the NEB team on your behalf.   

     Our world is changing rapidly and I will bring with me to the table a vast amount of wisdom and knowledge from 

all I’ve trained for and participated in thus far.  It will also assist me to continue to advocate for diversity and being 

a voice for all Members.  My passion for our success towards the future is genuine and would love to represent 

you all in evolving the changes, necessary to reach our future goals successfully as a Membership.  

     Thank you for your consideration and best of luck to the rest of the candidates.  I am in good company with the 

outstanding members who have come forward to fill this role.  Thank you again!.   

 

Best regards 

Angie Dickinson (she/her) 

 



 

 


